Week 1:August 29 - September 2, 2022

Ethan Lee-Bellows - President

President Lee-Bellows responded to a student’s inquiry regarding the follow-through of
the Suicide Prevention Hotline and Domestic Violence Hotline Resolution

President Lee-Bellows is collaborating with Kahanu Salavea exploring ideas to expand
the food pantry

President Lee-Bellows met with Father Fitzgerald for his first monthly meeting

Senator Rosario is currently brainstorming ways to outreach to her constituency group,
pre-medicine students.

Senator Yniguez is currently brainstorming initiatives on a google doc to better advocate
for his constituency group, hispanic students.

Senator Johal is currently brainstorming ways to outreach to her constituency group,
senior students.

Ariana Anayat - VP of Internal Affairs

Anayat has been working on making connections and collaborating with other campus
partners, such as the Culturally-Focused Clubs Council, whose executive team attended
the recent General Senate Meeting.

Anayat has been working hard on sorting through the new influx of applications for
Senator and especially committee positions.

Anayat has been productive in preparing for the weeks to come.

Senator Gorozhankin has been working on a NightCaps initiative.

Senator Wang and Senator Del Puerto are pursuing a collaboration with the USF Food
Pantry.

Fiza Shaikh - VP of Advocacy

Shaikh has been working on recruiting members for the Advocacy Committee and
building the committee.

Shaikh had her first committee meeting on September 1st and laid out the structure for
the Advocacy Committee this year.

Shaikh also designated committee roles to better run the Advocacy Committee.
Senator Smagulova is working on reaching out to her constituents.

Senator Smagulova has created a google form to get an idea about her constituents
needs.

Nadine Tabucao - VP of Finance



ASUSF VPF Tabucao approved line item change requests for the following Chartered
Student Organizations: Campus Activities Board, Support Services, and USFTv.

ASUSF VPF Tabucao partially approved fall appeal request from the SF Foghorn.
ASUSF VPF Tabucao approved a $135 funding request from Business Analytics Club for
their Fall Mixer event.

Senator Seth has been communicating with UBAC members to finalize scheduling and
goal setting.

Senator Teruya has been brainstorming ways to outreach her constituents and may take
up past resolutions that have not yet been implemented.

The Finance Committee anticipates a presentation from the International Student
Association regarding their Internal Development and Travel Funding requests.

Jasleen Dhillon - VP of Marketing & Communications

Dhillon has been working on fostering relationships with other organizations on campus
through social media.

Dhillon has also been promoting amazing opportunities open to the entire student body,
such as joining ASUSF committees.

Dhillon has also been promoting Dons elections and open positions on ASUSF Senate.
The ASUSF Marketing and Communications Committee reviewed how the committee
will look throughout the year.

The committee also established committee chairs to help establish roles within the
committee.

Senator Quan is working on receiving updates for her constituency concerning modified
foreign language classes that accommodate students with learning disabilities.

Senator Lopez has been brainstorming a brief questionnaire for the freshman class.
Senator Glancy is collaborating with a fellow senator, Dmitry Gorozhankin, on a Night
Caps initiative.



